
New restaurant facility being
planned  for  former
Souplantation  site  at  Mesa
Verde Shopping Center
The former Souplantation at 1555 Adams, in the Mesa Verde
Shopping Center, will be demolished and replaced by a new,
three to four restaurant tenant building.

The building will face the south and will be located at the
end of a new walkway to connect this building with the rest of
the shopping center as well as the Azulon Apartments.

As required by the California Environmental Quality Act, an
Initial Study and Negative Declaration have been prepared for
the  project  and  is  available  for  review  and  comment  from
through April 17, 2017 either online or at City Hall or the
city’s two public libraries.

Please contact the Planning Division at 714-754-5245 if you
need any information.
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